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February 22, 2019 

 

Ms. Colleen Sullivan 

Principal, Glen Falls School 

10 Princess Court 

Saint John, NB   E2H 1X9 

 

Via email:  colleen.sullivan@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Dear Ms. Sullivan: 

 

On behalf of the District Education Council I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you on 

being named one of Canada’s Outstanding Principals.  Also of significance is the fact that you are the one 

and only New Brunswick recipient! 

 

This award is an acknowledgement of your dedication and hard work, not only in your school, but your 

community as well.  Your work with families and students with needs, your focus on literacy with the K-2 

project through our community partners, your work with PALS, and your involvement in the development of 

the Learning Commons at Glen Falls School are all perfect examples of why this recognition is so deserved. 

 

Again, please accept our congratulations for a job well done! 

 

Yours truly, 

 
Rob Fowler, 

Chair 

 

/cmm 

 

Copy: Zoë Watson, Superintendent, ASD-S 
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